Loch Haven Hills Homeowners Association

Board of Directors Meeting — Apr. 10th, 2018
Triple Play Hotel Board Room in Hayden

Present: Cynthia Rozyla, Marianne Fernandez, Matthew Hall, Greg Tourtlotte, Jim Lemm
Absent: None

#1. Jim called the meeting to order at 8:16 pm.

#2. Minutes reviewed and approved.

#3. The new board met and voted to keep the Coordinator and Assistant Coordinator the same for 2018.
Motioned by Greg and seconded by Marianne and the motion passed with no objections.

#4. The board discussed getting new cables and cranks for the tennis courts the old ones are just plain wore out.
This was a continuation of old business from last months meeting. There was some talk about pickle ball court
lines at the upper courts. It was suggested that a volunteer group be formed and use frog tape to measure out the
lines.

#5 Meeting times and dates will not change for 2018. Events should be coordinated through email and the
website and then followed by an email to our community members. We need to be careful to not send too many

email blasts to the community. Keys to the pools and tennis courts will be on the front page of our website.

#6 There is a need to update our community email addresses. The board will break up the contact list and try and
get as many good emails as we can for LHHHOA owners.

Adjourn at 8:37

Submitted by Matthew Hall



